
To the Senate Committee on Education:

I am writing today in full support of HB 2631. As a parent of two public school students in Oregon, I was deeply saddened and 
frankly frightened to learn that it is not mandatory for school officials to notify families of documented bullying incidents. All education 
is a partnership between school and home, but especially in the public school system, it is paramount that communication happen. 

Thank you for your time and support of HB 2631.

Sincerely,

Colleen Sze


